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From: edover@lowerchurchillproject.ca

To: lanceclarke@lowerchurchillproject.ca

Cc: ronadamcyk@lowerchurchillproject.ca
Subject: CHO009 (Bidder 2)

Date: Wednesday, January 14, 2015 5:06:16 PM

We spoke to Kevin again. They are really concerned by what they saw on site. He said that
they are unwilling to take trades labour direct cost risk. In essence, we would pay actual trades
labour cost whatever the cost is. No cap. It sounded like the other costs are fixed.

We are going to confirm via e-mail our understanding of the conversation with Kevin. The
other bidders have also raised concerns about labour productivity.

Ed Over

Sr. Advisor - Commercial Strategies
PROJECT DELIVERY TEAM

Lower Churchill Project

t. 709-733-4402 c. 709-730-2501

e. EdOver@lowerchurchillproject.ca
w. muskratfalls.nalcorenergy.com
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